
INFLUENZA VACCINE 
GP information session

We know influenza vaccinations are going to be more important 
this year with COVID-19 still prevalent in our community.

The Townsville Hospital and Health Service invite you to a 
Q&A session with staff from the Townsville Public Health Unit 

discussing the 2022 influenza vaccination roll out. 

Presented by Dr Nishi Moodley, Public Health Physician 
and

Anna Baccari, Clinical Nurse Consultant

Thursday, 17 March 2022 
6pm - 7pm

Microsoft Teams
Click here to join the session

For more information please contact 
thhs-stakeholder-engagement@health.qld.gov.au

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODA0MTk5YmEtY2YzZC00ODA1LTg0ZmYtMjI3ZWIyZTA1YjQ1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220b65b008-95d7-4abc-bafc-3ffc20c039c0%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f5736012-6800-4cec-bbcf-7f8f701ac5e0%22%7d

